Gallatin County FFA
70 Wildcat Circle
Warsaw, KY  41095



Katie Howell
Katie.brown@gallatin.kyschools.us

agricultural teacher
FFA Advisor



Heather Hill
Heather.hill@gallatin.kyschools.us

agricultural teacher
FFA Advisor

[image: image1.jpg]




Dear Prospective FFA Sponsor:





Thank you for taking the time out of your busy schedule to read this letter.  In an effort to support the students in our FFA chapter at Gallatin County High School, we are launching a community support campaign.  By doing so, we are asking you to become a year-long sponsor of the Gallatin County FFA chapter.


By becoming a sponsor, you and/or your business will be recognized for your contribution throughout the year at every FFA function that we hold. In addition, depending on your level of support, you will receive a token of our appreciation for your support in this outstanding organization dedicated to developing strong leadership and career skills in the youth of our future. The FFA is a charitable, non-profit organization thus, your contribution will be tax deductible.  You donations will be used to support the chapter in purchasing official dress for students who cannot afford to do so, allowing students to attend leadership conferences, and participate in career development events.


There are four levels of sponsorships to choose from:


Blue Level Donations- $25.00- $99.00- will receive a thank you letter, a framed certificate of appreciation, and your name/logo on our FFA banner.


Silver Level Donations- $100.00-$149.00 will receive a thank you letter, a framed certificate of appreciation, your name/logo on our FFA banner and chapter t-shirts, and a token of our gratitude. 


Gold Level Donations- $200.00-$249.00 will receive a thank you letter, a framed certificate of appreciation, your name/logo on our FFA banner and chapter t-shirts, a token of our gratitude, and a small plaque.


Platinum Level Donations- $250.00 or more- will receive a thank you letter, a framed certificate of appreciation, your name/logo on our FFA banner and chapter t-shirts, a token of our gratitude, and a large plaque.


All sponsors will be recognized at our Annual Parent and Member Banquet at the end of the school year where they will receive their plaques and tokens of gratitude. Upon receiving donations, thank you letters will be delivered.


Please feel free to contact the Gallatin County FFA at (859) 567-7640 to confirm the validity of this membership drive. Your contribution will be considered as annual, from August 1, 2012 until July 31, 2013. Thank you once again for your consideration in this matter. Checks will be accepted at any time throughout the schools year, HOWEVER, if you wish to have your name or logo on our chapter shirts you must submit a check by October 1, 2012 in order for us to have time to order those prior to our membership drive.  Please mail or deliver checks to:


Gallatin County FFA


Gallatin County High School


70 Wildcat Circle


Warsaw, KY 41095


Please make checks payable to Gallatin County FFA. Thank you once again for your time.





					Respectfully,


						Heather Hill & Katie Howell, Advisors


						Mariah Gullion, Chapter President
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